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Religion 
We will be starting 
Chapter 13 next 
week.  We will learn 
how disciples of Je-
sus pray.  We will 
take our assessment 
on Friday. 

Reading 

This week we 
learned long I 
spelled i-e.  We 
worked on digraphs 
of kn, mb, gn, and 
wr. Next week is 
Long O.    We will 
take our reading as-

sessment on Tues-
day. 

Spelling 

Spelling words next 

week are:  so, go, 
home, hole, no, rope, 
joke, bone, stove, 
poke, before, bring, 
carry, light, show, 
think, around, and 
because. 

Our spelling test will 
be on Friday. 

Writing/Language 
Art 

The students 
learned how to use 
is and are and was 
and were in a sen-
tence.  We also 
worked on the suf-
fixes er, est.  Next 
week we will work 
on suffixes of y and 
ful.  We will worked 
on identifying ques-
tions. 

Math 

Keep working on 
telling time with 
your child, especial-
ly elapsed time.  Ex-
ample, the movie 
starts at 1:00 and is 
over in 1 hour.  
What time would 
that be?  

Science 

We will finish the 
chapter by Monday.  
We will take our as-
sessment  Wednes-
day. 

Conferences 

Conferences are 
scheduled for Febru-
ary 2nd.  I will be 
sending a letter home  
next week indicated 
if I’m requesting a 
conference with you. 

Valentine’s Party 

Our Valentine’s party 
is Tuesday, February 
13th at 2:30.  Your 
child may make a 
Valentine’s Box for 
their card at home 
and bring that Tues-
day.  Please also have 
your child bring a 
Valentine for each 
student in our class.  
We have 17 students. 

 

a Day –Art 

b Day— Music 

c Day– PE 

Tuesday11:30– Computer 

Wednesday Library 11:30 

11: 00- Lunch 

10:30—Recess 

1:45—Recess 

Up coming Events 

1/29 Catholic 

School’s Week 

1/29 100th Day of 

School 

2/2 Spirit Day 

2/2 Parent/ Teacher 

Conferences 

 

What You Can Do to 

Help our Child 

 Know address and 

phone number 

 Learn addition and 

subtraction facts 

 Writing sentences 

 Telling time to 

hour and half-hour 

Our Schedule and News 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN OUR CLASS 

 

January Birthdays 

1/26 Luke 

 

Reminder 

If you have papers to go 

to the office or me, 

please put in your child’s 

Green Take Home Folder.  

The Red Folder is only 

for homework. 

Snacks  and Water 
Bottle 
Please send 1 healthy 

snack in  Your backpack  
and water bottle with a 

flip top lid each day. 

 

Field Trip 
We are going to the Paul  

Mesner Puppet Theater 

on February 22nd.  Per-
mission slip and student 

money of $11.00 is due 

by February 2nd.  Thank 

you all families who 

have turned the money 

and form in. 
 

 

School Prayer 

Dear Jesus,  You are 
the rock in the rip-
ple of my life.  Help 
me remember to 
spread your love by 
noticing the good in 
others, recognizing 
those who need my 
prayers, and being a 
good disciple today.  
Amen 


